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In May 2014, the FASB and the IASB published their largely converged standards on 
revenue recognition—ASU 2014-09 and IFRS 15, both titled Revenue from Contracts 
with Customers—which supersede and replace virtually all existing U.S. GAAP and 
IFRS revenue recognition guidance, affecting almost every revenue-generating 
entity.
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Since then, the FASB has also issued several Accounting Standards Updates containing 
technical amendments designed to clarify and expand on this new guidance. 
 
The 2022 edition of our revenue guide, Revenue from Contracts with Customers: Navigating 
the guidance in ASC 606 and ASC 340-40, has been updated to reflect technical 
amendments issued after December 2018 and features new illustrative examples and 
additional Grant Thornton insights. Appendix B summarizes the changes in this edition 
compared to the 2018 version of this publication. 
 
In this guide, you will find: 
• select FASB examples and guidance 
• discussions, insights, and examples from the Joint Transition Resource Group for 

Revenue Recognition (TRG) meetings 
• Grant Thornton insights on various topics 
• practical insights on how the guidance might differ from legacy GAAP 
• illustrative examples to demonstrate how to apply the guidance 
 
Source: Grant Thornton Insight January 13, 2022 
 

We are committed to keeping you up to date of all 
developments that may affect the way you do business in 
Puerto Rico. Please contact us for further assistance in relation 
to this or any other matter.
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DISCLAIMER:  This update and its content do not constitute advice.  Clients should not act solely on the basis 
of the material contained in this publication. It is intended for information purposes only and should not be 
regarded as specific advice.  In addition, advice from proper consultant should be obtained prior to taking 
action on any issue dealt with this update. Information provided in this publication may change in the future 
and such change may be applied retroactively. Kevane Grant Thornton LLP does not assume the 
responsibility to update this communication if the applicable laws change. 
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Thornton International Ltd (GTIL).  GTIL and the member firms are not a worldwide partnership. Services are 
delivered by the member firms.  GTIL and its member firms are not agents of, and do not obligate, one 
another and are not liable for one another’s acts or omissions.  Please visit www.grantthornton.pr for further 
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